THIS IS A DECISION PAPER:

TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Teresa Morgan, HCS Superintendent
DATE:
April 16, 2018


SUBJECT:
Request to decrease the number of days from 261 to 190 for the Project Clerk position in the Instructional Services Department
DISCUSSION:

Currently, there is a Project Clerk position in the Instructional Services Department that is vacant.  This position was created to work 261 days, 7.5 hours per day and is funded with general fund monies. The ESS program is in need of a clerk but the criteria for the current Project Clerk does not fit the needs of the program.  I would like to use the current position but modify it in a way that does meet the needs of the ESS program. The modifications would be to change the position not to exceed 190 days per year. The days would be scheduled and worked on a varied, non-school calendar schedule in order to accommodate the needs of the ESS summer school program data and reporting guidelines.  The hours of the position would also vary but would not exceed 7.5 hours per day as currently listed. The funding source for this position would come from the ESS (coordinator) budget.
RECOMMENDATION:

I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the request to decrease the number of days from 261 to 190 for the Project Clerk position in the Instructional Services Department effective immediately.
RECOMMENDED MOTION:

I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the request to decrease the number of days from 261 to 190 for the Project Clerk position in the Instructional Services Department effective immediately.

